
LAKE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
Workshop Meeting 

Wednesday, July 18, 2012 
 

The regular meeting of the Lake Township Planning Commission was called to order at 
6:00 PM by Chairman Paul Golsch. 

 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 
Roll call 
by Lisa Zadrzynski, Recording Secretary.  Present were Paul Golsch, Gordon Krueger, 
Dave Szumlinski, Dale Hartsell and Lynette Rose.   

   
 The purpose of this workshop meeting is to discuss and work on the updating of the  
 Lake Township Master Plan. 
 
 Members discussed suggestions and addition to Lake Township’s Master Plan resulting  
 From a questionnaire the Board had filled out and submitted. 
 
 Recommendations from MSU, Planning and Zoning Center included suggested Master  
 Plan and Zoning Ordinance amendments for water quality protection.    

 
Motion by Hartsell, to adjourn, seconded by Krueger.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

 
Next regular Planning Commission meeting, August 22, 2012, 7:00 pm. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 

Lisa Zadrzynski, Recording Secretary 
 


